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June 2024   Newsletter 
 

 

Meeting # 759 on Sunday June 16, 2024 
 will be held at  

The Calvin Presbyterian Church, 
 1114 Auger Ave, Sudbury,  

 
Doors will be open at 12:00 with the formal part of the meeting starting at 1:00 

 Trading Session to follow at about 1:30 and we should be finished by 3:00 
 

 

 
 
 
President's Message: 
 
Hello all members, we hope to see you all at the meeting.  
 
Happy Fathers Day to all.  
 
Free lunch today for members and guests.  
 
No meetings July or August.  See you all back after the summer break.  Wishing everyone a great fun filled 
summer. 
 
  
  

 
 

Call Meeting to order 
Executive reports 
New Business 
50/50 Draw 
Attendance Draw 
Trade Session 
 
  
 
 

 
Regards, Richard. 
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From the Token Talker  
 

The Mond Nickel Company 25-year Commemorative Medallion 
 
 
History of the Mond Nickel Company: 
Long before there was Vale, and during the very early days of INCO (International Nickel Company) and even earlier, 
when they were known as the “Canadian Copper Company”, there was another mining giant in the Sudbury area – The 
Mond Nickel Company. 
Timeline:  

 1880’s Nickel was discovered in the Sudbury area 

 1890’s The Canadian Copper Company extracted minerals in modest quantities. 

 1902, The Canadian Copper Company and Orford Copper Refinery merged to form the International Nickel   
Company, later renamed Inco. 

 1900, Mond Nickel expanded their operations to include the Sudbury area. 
 1929, Mond Nickel Company and International Nickel Company merge and only known as INCO 

 2006, Inco was sold to Brazilian Mining Giant currently known as Vale Canada Limited 
(Formerly Vale Inco, CVRD Inco and Inco Limited) 
 

 A British firm, the Mond Nickel Company was for many years, one of Inco’s main competitors. But as the century wore 
on, changes in the mining industry and metals market altered their positions. By the mid 1920’s some mining companies 
were beginning to talk consolidation. Mergers would erode the stronghold that Mond and INCO had held in the Sudbury 
area for many years.  
The formation of Falconbridge limited in 1928 was one such example. It precluded the union of MOND and INCO which 
would take place a year later. 
The two companies had been looking at amalgamation since 1927 and when the merger occurred in 1929, the INCO 
name prevailed, while “Mond Nickel” was relegated to the history books. 
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2023/2024 Executive team 
 
 

President – Richard White (705) 691-7777 
Vice President – Luc Pichette 

Secretary – Brett Lalande 
Treasurer - Jerome Guenette (705) 507-3540 

Member at large – Manny Ranger 
Member at large – Barry Stone 
Webmaster – Jean Belanger 

Special Mention 
Auctioneer – Dave Bruce 

 


